From: DWR60: : AMERRITT 15-FEB-1996 13:22:46.30
To: DWRO3: : GSAXTON

ccC: AMERRITT

Subj: INTERVIEW WITH ROCK CREEK WATERMASTER

PURSUANT TO OUR PHONE CONVERSATION THIS MORNING, I CONTACTED CHUCK HELMAN,
WATERMASTER FOR DISTRICT 47-0. (423-5066) CHUCK INDICATED THAT THE 1892
WATER THAT IS INVOLVED IN THE DITCH THAT WASHED OUT YEARS AGO IS GENERALLY
NOT VERY GOOD. HE INDICATED THE FOLLOWING:

WATER YEAR DATE 1892 CUT DATE 1910 CUT
1993 JULY 15 JUNE 26
1994 JUNE 10 MAY 15
1995 JULY 13 JULY 6

THE POINT BEING THAT IF THE 1892 WAS RE-INSTATED THAT IT WOULD AFFECT
JUNIOR RIGHT SOMEWHAT. HE FURTHER COMMENTED THAT IF IT WAS JUST 2 OR 3
INCHES IT PROBABLY WOULDN'T MATTER BUT THE DITCH IN QUESTION HAS SEVERAL
RIGHTS THAT COULD POTENTIALLY IF STARTED UP AGAIN WOULD HAVE A LARGER
IMPACT ON JUNIOR RIGHTS. HE SAID HE DELIVERS JUNIOR RIGHTS WITH AS LATE OF
PRIORITY AS AROUND 1950.

ALLEN




